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I felicitate all Muslims celebrating Eid Ul Fitr today particularly to the
Pakistani-Americans in the Southern USA. With massive COVID-19 vaccination, the
families and communities congregated, without restrictions after two years, and are
gearing up for the Eid celebrations. Enjoy and stay safe.

On this joyous day we thank Allah Almighty for his blessings and giving us the
opportunity of fasting, prayers and alms. On this Eid Day, we also remember the less
fortunate. My thoughts and prayers are with those impacted by the pandemic, conflicts,
terrorism and the victims of occupation and repression.

Pakistani-Americans have celebrated Ramazan by sharing iftar with their neighbours,
communities and notables in Houston and elsewhere. For their generosity, volunteerism,
inclusivity and taking lead in common good is well acknowledged. As Consul General, I
am proud to represent this dynamic community and convey my gratitude for all the great

work.
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